Lee, Chris

From: Brostoff, Jonathan

Sent: Friday, March 1, 2024 10:01 AM
To: Michael Rosen

Cc: Lee, Chris

Subject: Re: State Investigating the AZCN
Thanks!

Chris can we make this part of the file? Thanks!

In service,

Jonathan Brostoff
Alderperson District 3

City of Milwaukee

200 E. Wells St. Room 205
Milwaukee, WI 53202
(414) 286-3765

Facebook Twitter

On Mar 1, 2024, at 09:55, Michael Rosen <rosenmatc(@gmail.com> wrote:

Hi Jonathan,

| am writing to make sure that you are aware that the Educational Approval Program, the state agency
that approves for-profit colleges and training institutes, has an active investigation challenging their
initial approval of the Arizona College of Nursing. | am aware of at least 3 formal complaints that have
been made and that are being investigated. Below are emails | have received that verify that an active
investigation is currently underway. | would urge the ZND committee to delay scheduling the AZCN’s
request for a zoning change until the EAP has completed its investigation and rendered a decision.

If you need additional information please email or call me.
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
Sincerely,

Michael Rosen, PhD.
Committee for Equity in Nursing Education

Uhlenkamp, Colleen - DSPS <Colleen.Uhlenkamp@wisconsin.gov>




tome

Michael:

Thank you for getting me your complaint form. I’'m going to open an investigation and look into this
matter.

| will also be reaching out to the school regarding your complaint and will request them to provide me
with documentation regarding your complaint. In addition to that, if you have any additional
documentation you would like to provide regarding your complaint, you can email that to me. Once I've
reviewed all of the documentation, | will be reaching out to you regarding any follow-up questions and
next steps.

Sincerely:

Colleen Uhlenkamp

School Administration Consultant

State of Wisconsin | Department of Safety and Professional Services
Educational Approval Program

4822 Madison Yards Way; P.O. Box 8366

Madison, WI 53705

(P) 608.266.1996

(D) 608.266.3185

Colleen.Uhlenkamp@wisconsin.gov

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Uhlenkamp, Colleen - DSPS <Colleen.Uhlenkamp@wisconsin.gov>
Date: Mon, Feb 19, 2024 at 7:35 AM

Subject: RE: EAB complaint regrading the Arizona College of Nursing

To: Rosenmatc <rosenmatc@gmail.com>

Michael:

| am still working on the investigation from your first complaint and expect to have a response to you by
end of this week/early next week.

Thank you for submission of this new complaint, | will begin looking into it. Do you happen to have any
documentation to help support your claims in the complaint?

Sincerely:

Colleen Uhlenkamp

School Administration Consultant

State of Wisconsin | Department of Safety and Professional Services
Educational Approval Program

4822 Madison Yards Way; P.O. Box 8366

Madison, WI 53705

(P) 608.266.1996

(D) 608.266.3185

Colleen.Uhlenkamp@wisconsin.gov







